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         1st  November 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back. I hope you and your family were able to have a well-earned rest over the 

half term.   Hopefully, they have returned fresh and ready for their exciting new learning 

opportunities this half term. 

 

Magic Week 

This week all of the children will be exploring the theme of magic. There may be potion 

work and witches and wizards around the school. This is to promote stimuli for writing 

and reading. We are inviting all children to mark the end of this week by coming to school 

dressed as a magical figure of wizard, witch or warlock should they wish to do so. 

 

Poppy Appeal 

Our poppy appeal will begin this week to support the Royal British Legion. The usual 

bracelets, poppy badges, rulers and bands are available for a donation suggested between 

£1-£3. Available from the school office. 

 

Children In Need 

On Friday 18h November, we will be supporting Children In Need and raising money for 

this charity. Children may come to school in something spotty or wear Pudsey garments, 

or their own clothes for a donation. This year there will also be Pudsey items to purchase 

for a donation such as pens and wristbands for £1. Children may bring the money in and 

purchase their items from the school office. 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 

Week commencing the 14th November is national Anti-Bullying Week.  Classes will be 

addressing strategies to prevent anti-bullying and promote healthy relationships and 

celebrating differences and uniqueness. 
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Sharing Learning Session 

On Monday 28th November we are welcoming parents to come into school and share their 

child’s learning. Parents are invited to sit with their child and go through their school 

books with them to discuss the learning that has taken place. This will run from 2:30pm 

until 3:30pm. 

 

 

Dates For Diaries 

18th November – Children In Need dress up 

14th November – Anti-Bullying Week 

28th November – Sharing learning session 

 

Regards, 

 

Louise Fletcher 

Headteacher 

 


